Dear Camden.

I object to the proposal 2014/6250/L on the following grounds:

- 1. The opening of a coffee outlet directly in front of the Coffee Cup, a coffee outlet since 1953 is both pointless and rather provocative.
- 2. This part of Hampstead is often overcrowded, especially on weekends. There is only a narrow amount of pavement between the proposed site and the Coffee Cup's seated area. This will cause the a blockage and obstruction of a public highway as soon as the smallest queues form and so isn't practical.
- 3. There are already so many coffee outlets in Hampstead that it is in danger of becoming over caffeinated.

If it must be, then why not open the outlet in the box opposite, outside. Nat West where there is ample space and no other coffee outlet.

By the way - there are too many phone boxes in Hampstead. You could easily remove 2 and no one would miss them. Especially the unsightly one directly outside Cafe Rouge.

Yours,

Sebastian Wocker.



